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Reminder: all dogs 

according to Ordinance 

55.06 at large is prohibited. 

It is unlawful for any owner 

to allow an animal to run at 

large within the corporate 

limits of the City. They must 

always be on a leash. 

 

 

City Council Meeting is 

September 10th at 7:00p.m. 

 

Please update your phone 

number with City Hall in case 

of water emergencies. 

 

 

All Lion’s Club Newsletter 

information and news 

should to be sent to 
wyonews@netins.net. 

 

 

Library Hours: 

Closed Monday 

Tuesday 9 am – 3 pm 

Wednesday 1 pm – 5 pm 

Thursday 3 pm – 6 pm 

Friday 1 pm – 5 pm 

Closed Saturday 

Sunday 2 pm – 5 pm 
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Open burning of yard waste can begin September 15th-

December 1st. Fires must be out by dark. Burning of any trash, 

leaves, rubbish, or other combustible material in any curb and 

gutter or on any paved or surfaced street or alley is prohibited. 

Report illegal fires to the Jones County Sheriff’s office. 

Sewer Rates have increased 2% effective your current bill for 

September. $70 increased $1.40 to $71.40, $10 increased $0.20 

to $10.20, and $75 increased $1.50 to $76.50.  

 

Reminder of Ordinance 55.18 #2, no owner or walker of any 

animal shall permit the animal to discharge feces upon any 

public or private property, other than the property of the 

owner of the animal. The owner or walker shall be deemed 

to permit the animal’s discharge of feces if the owner does 

not immediately thereafter take the steps to remove and 

clean up the feces from the property. 

 

The City of Wyoming will be flushing hydrants on 

September 16th and 17th, weather permitting.  Customers 

may experience rust in the system due to the process, 

caution should be taken when doing laundry to prevent 

stains.  If you do experience discoloration you need to run 

your water until it is clear.  Remember to check the hot 

water.  This water is safe.  Low water pressure may be 

experienced, you should leave your faucets off until 

pressure is restored.  Customers with a water softener 

should by-pass them during the day to prevent any 

problems. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Garbage recycling days are September 5th, 12th, 22nd, and 26th.  

Call Kluesner Sanitation to report missed garbage or 

recycling at 563-927-5977. 
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